DE 16-576

From: Peter Masterson [mailto:pmasters@me.com]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 4:07 PM

To: Howland, Debra

Subject: Docket No. DE 16-576

Dear PUC,

Please do not allow the fossil fuel industry to dissuade you from allowing Solar Energy in private homes
and businesses. In addition, please keep those solar constituents that do choose to help with electricity
consumption by sharing with our neighbors, from being stonewalled without reciprocation. This not only
infringes on the New Hampshire way of life, but it directly infringes on our constitutional right to liberty
and the pursuit of happiness. While an obviously superior way to bring power to residents of this great
state, solar energy will help keep our great state clean for generations to come. Our government is
currently rife with rich self interest that are threatening the vey fabric of our Great Republic. Please
make every effort to keep that disgrace from our great state and our quest for a better tomorrow in NH.
Thank you for your time.

Best,
Peter Masterson
Tax paying citizen of Glen, NH.



